
 
 

 
Parent Advisory Council Report 

March 22, 2020 
 

The Parent Advisory Council (PAC) met on Friday, March 20 at 3 pm.  Members of the 
council consist of Ms. Mariecor Agravante, Ms. Jenni Beckwith, Mrs. Therese Nordstrom 
Christopher, Mr. Tony Christopher, Ms. Galit Gordon, Ms. Samantha Herrod, Ms. Randi 
Pugh, Ms. Leah Smith, Mrs. Joy Elizabeth Sterling-Effie, Ms. Pam Towobola and Ms. Roann 
Vanderwath. 
 
Compass shared that we have grown to over 3,080 scholars as of March 20. Compass 
shared scheduling updates on CAASPP state testing, field trips, and Coffee with Compass as 
it relates to COVID-19 measures. The council also discussed and evaluated the 2019-20 PAC 
Survey Results.  
 
Ms. Randi Pugh and Ms. Pam Towobola shared the El Dorado Charter SELPA Community 
Advisory Committee Report. 
 
Under New Business, PAC members provided feedback to bring to staff. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 3:58 pm. Draft minutes can be found on Board on Track. The 
next Parent Advisory Council meeting is scheduled for Friday, May 8, starting at 3 pm. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 

Mr. J.J. Lewis  
Superintendent & CEO &  
Interim Parent Advisory 

Council Secretary 


